
 
 

TO:   Park and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Park Logo discussion 
 

DATE:  2/13/2025 

 
Background 
 
Some example modified city logos were gathered to blend the existing logo with park 
location site names.  
 
Discussion: 
 
Discuss the different logo options or desired modifications. 
 
Requested Action:  
 
Direction on how to proceed. 
 

 


